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	February is a busy month for our students, teachers and staff.  We will be celebrating Valentine's Day with parties, valentine cards and in some class treats for our bird friends. 
	The National Aquarium of Baltimore will visit on February 19th & 20th and the students will have a hands-on look at some common sea creatures. This is one of our most fun & interactive in-house field trips & we never leave the school!
	As a gentle reminder, children must be fever free for 24 hours without fever reducing medications before returning to school.  Also, if you child has vomited, please keep them home for at least 24 hours.
	If your child will be attending public Kindergarten in September, check with your local school to sign-up for Kindergarten round-up.  Your local school will also provide you with transition forms that need to be completed by Havenwood’s Pre-K and kindergarten teachers.
	Our registration for the 2020-21 school was a great success.  We have very few openings in limited classes.  Please feel free to stop by if you missed registration or have a friend who needs to register.
	As cold as it has been it’s hard to believe we have attached the school extension form (formerly known as "Camp"). The forms for “Story Book Summer Extension” are attached to this newsletter. Remember, it’s first come, first serve!!!
	Please join us on February 21st for movie night!  It’s fun for the kids and socializing for the parents!  
	Thank you for all of your continued help and support!
Think Spring!
~ Susan S. Riegger
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“Storybook Extension”
registration attached!
		


School is closed
Monday, 
February 17th  


Susan’s News
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Mrs. Law's Kindergarten News




Greetings Kindergarten Families,
	Upon returning from winter break, we have been busy reading both fiction and non-fiction text.  Some of our favorite stories were The Mitten and The Hat by Jan Brett. The children have been identifying the beginning, middle and end of a story, and retelling stories. All these skills help them with their comprehension.  Please continue to read with your child every day and reinforce these skills at home.
	The children are reading!  They are putting our Alphafriends together with the short vowels a and i (helper friends) to sound out words.  We have been reading together as a class, in small groups, and individually.  Please make sure they are using their reading finger and touching under each word as they read it.
In Math we have been focusing on comparing numbers using the greater than, less than and equals to symbols. We are also learning how to tell time. 
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In January, we learned about Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. and how animals adapt to winter (hibernation, migration and adaptation).  In February, we “celebrated” Groundhog’s Day, and will celebrate Valentine’s Day, the 100th Day of School and will also be learning about President’s Day.
	Just a reminder… Havenwood Preschool will be closed on Monday, February 17th for Presidents’ Day.
	Thank you for supporting your children and our Kindergarten program.  We appreciate that you work with your children at home, send them to school prepared, and respond to requests promptly.  Your children are blessed to have you and we are blessed to have your children.
~Amy Law & Mary Cadigan

Dates to remember:	
			Friday, February 14th			Valentine’s Day party
			Monday, February 17th		Closed-President’s Day	
			Thursday, February 20th    		Aquarium visit		
	Friday, February 21st			Movie Night				
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PreK I – Mrs. Taylor, Mrs. Panday & Mrs. Wells



  	
	It has been a fabulous January with lots of learning.  In January we talked about the New Year, winter weather, and what animals do in the winter.  We learned about Martin Luther King, Jr. and his dream.  We practice patterns with winter items like mittens and scarves and learned some fun winter songs.  Along with these activities we learned about the letters Y, U, M, and I, the numbers six, seven, eight, and the color blue.  We have a total of 28 sight words and there are more to come!  Please remember to review your sight words as part of your weekly homework.
    	 In February we will be learning the letters L, V and Q, and the color pink. We will also be discussing community helpers (dentists, teachers, bakers) and how important they are to us.  We will learn about animal hibernation and what kinds of animals hibernate.
	Our class will be celebrating Valentine’s Day on Friday, February 14th.   We will have a special snack after we exchange Valentine cards.  There are 14 students in our class and 3 teachers. You do not need to address the cards to each child, just leave the “to” space blank.  Signing the cards is good name writing practice for your child.  February will certainly be busy, busy, busy!
	This year our 100 day celebration will be Tuesday, February 18th (hopefully no snow days).  This is a day we have fun activities and we make a special 100 day snack.  I will need volunteers for this fun day!  More information to follow. 
Thank you for your continued help at home reinforcing letter recognition and their sounds, numbers and sight words that we are learning in school.  They are all doing a great job and have grown so much since September.

					 ~ Mrs.Taylor, Mrs. Panday and Mrs. Wells

Dates to Remember: 

Friday, February 7th 	     Staff Development – No School – Daycare only
	Friday, February 14th		 	Valentine’s Day Party 
	Wednesday, February 19th 	   	Aquarium Visit
	Monday, February 17th 		Presidents’ Day – School closed
	Tuesday, February 18th 		100th Day Celebration
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HAVE YOU SENT IN YOUR 
“FAVORITE BOOK” VALENTINE?
OUR WALLS ARE A LITTLE BARE.  

We hope everyone had a wonderful Christmas and a happy New Year.  Thank you for all of the thoughtful gifts we received.  We are not sure where January went, but February is here.  This month we will continue discussing Winter Weather, Valentines Day, and Community Helpers.  We will also learn the letters V, L, and Q and key words pink and eight.  Please remember to keep practicing these at home.  The children have done a great job learning their addresses.  We will continue working on these and then begin phone numbers.  Please work on this skill at home also.

We will have our Valentines Day Party on Thursday, Feb. 12th.  Children may bring in their valentine cards beginning Tuesday, Feb. 10th.  Our room mothers may also contact you to send in a treat or paper product for our party.  

There will be NO school on Friday, Feb. 13th (this really does not effect P.M. 4’s, unless you use M.A.O.) and NO school Monday, Feb. 16th.
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PreK II – Mrs. McElwain & Mrs. Stringer





Happy New Year!  During January we talked about the New Year, winter weather, and what animals do in the winter. We learned about Martin Luther King, Jr. and his dream.  The children had fun creating their snow people using small, medium and large sponge circles and decorating them with a variety of materials.  They are on display outside our classroom and will be sent home soon.     We practiced patterns with winter items like mittens and scarves. Along with these activities we learned about the letters Y, U, M, and I, the numbers six, seven, eight, and the color blue. 
 	In February we will be learning the letters L, V and Q, and the color pink. We will be discovering shadows and learning about some of our community helpers. Our class will be celebrating friendship for Valentine’s Day on Friday, February 14th.   We will be exchanging valentine cards in class and will participate in some fun activities!  February is filled with exciting activities including learning about Chinese New Year and celebrating the 100th Day of School! The Aquarium will be coming to Havenwood on Wednesday, February 19th and that is always a fun and informative, in school “field trip”! 
Thank you for your continuing help at home reinforcing the letters, numbers and sight words we are learning in school.  They are all doing a great job and have grown so much since September!

~ Katie McElwain & Denise Stringer
	Dates to Remember: 

	Friday, February 7th   Staff Development – No School – Daycare only
Friday, February 14th   	Valentine’s Day Celebration
		Monday, February 17th	No school – President’s Day
Wednesday, February 19th    	Aquarium Visit 
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M.A.O. Dear Parents,  
	Happy New Year!  We are all watching carefully for a sign of spring, but in the meantime, we're keeping very busy.  We're looking forward to our Valentine party on February 14th.   Also in February, we'll be discussing our moms’ and dads’ professions; doctors, nurses, letter carriers, and dentists.  We will discuss these professions and have some very special people come to visit our classroom.  We'll talk about how to keep healthy and safe.  We'll learn our addresses, learn all about 911, and practice our fire drills.  Wow, are we going to be busy!
We had a wonderful winter pancake picnic with our favorite teddy bear or stuffed animal. 
	Thank you to all of the parents who have contributed yummy, healthy snacks.  The children really look forward to snack time each day. Please go on signupgenius to sign up for snack.  We have a few spots to fill.
	Mrs. Pifer and I are so pleased and proud of our children.  We thank you for giving us the time to see them grow.  We have many exciting plans for the next few months, and we're all looking forward to spring.
	
Dates to Remember:

			Friday, February 7th 		Staff Development – No School – Daycare only
			Friday, February 14th		Valentine Party
			Monday, February 17th  	Closed for Presidents’ Day
			Wednesday, February 19th 	Aquarium
				 
					Happy February,
~Sandy Hare & Connie Pifer


PNI – Mrs. Hare & Mrs. Pifer’s Three Year Old News News
January sure was fast and freezing!! In February, we have lots to learn and much to celebrate. We will investigate the letters Q, L and V and add to our growing ring of sight words. Our counting skills will be put to good use as we create graphs to learn more about our friends. In addition, we will learn about how different animals survive the cold winter months. While some are able to stay in their environment and adapt, other hibernate or migrate to warmer climates. Then on February 14th, we will celebrate Valentine’s Day with cards and a small party. Please be on the lookout for a Sign-Up Genius to contribute party supplies. 
Finally, in preparation, for our big “All About Me” Day on March 27, we will begin working on our “All About Me” books and learning some fun songs to share with moms and dads. More details to follow about this exciting day.
            As you can see, there is a lot going on this month!  Here are some dates to remember:

		Friday, February 7th			Staff Development – No School – Daycare only	
Friday, February 14th          		Valentine Party
Monday, February 17th 		NO SCHOOL – President’s day
                    	Wednesday, February 19th 		Aquarium visit
		
~ Chrissy Huber & Erin Parks 
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PreK III – Mrs. Huber & Mrs. Parks












PNII – Mrs. Zinzi, Mrs. Leonard & Mrs. George
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Hello Parents! 
January was long and “snowless,” but we fought off the winter blues with a packed schedule and several fun activities. Your children are beginning to slowly and steadily transition into little “students” who will be ready for Pre-K before you know it! We have been giving them higher expectations and more responsibility, and they have risen to the challenge. They continue to make us proud every day. 
This past month, we completed the letters K, L, M, and N. If you’ll notice, the children will now attempt to write each letter onto their letter pages instead of affixing paper die-cuts. They are really impressing us! We also studied the number 5, the color blue, and the rectangle. February will bring us the number 6, the color pink, and our shape of the month will be the heart. Yes, Valentine’s day is already upon us… 
Speaking of which, we will celebrate Valentine’s Day with a small celebration during their snack time. Our 2 Day class will celebrate on Thursday, February 13th, and our 3 Day class will celebrate on Friday, February 14th. If your room parents haven’t reached out yet, they soon will! Your child is welcome to bring in Valentine cards for each child, and we will exchange at the end of the school day. More to come! 
February will also bring us a unit on Community Helpers. If there are any doctors, nurses, police officers, firefighters, and the like in your families who’d like to share a little about their job, let me know!  
Here’s for a quick end to this winter season, and for warmer temps. Our little friends need time to play outside! Thanks for always making sure they have their outside gear for when we do make it to the playground...it’s a HUGE help! 
 
Warmest Wishes, 
Aimie Zinzi, Melissa Leonard, and Usha George	

Additional Dates to remember:
Friday, February 7th 			Staff Development – No School – Daycare only
Thursday/Friday, February 13th & 14th 	    Valentines Parties	 	 
Monday, February 17th 			    President’s Day: No School
	Wednesday/Thursday, February 19th & 20th      Aquarium Visits

[image: ]
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	We’ve really been busy all winter, as I’m sure you know, with all of the painting and projects we’ve brought home.  We have read over 100 books.  We have read many fiction and non-fiction books!  The children really enjoy a story at rest time. Many fun activities are planned for the spring, too!
	Please remember that each lunch should contain a protein, fruit and one snack. The students have a snack in their class before they come to daycare and are often overwhelmed if they have too many choices in their lunch!
	Thanks to all who have brought in delicious and nutritious snacks for our afternoon treat.  We all enjoy snack time!
Looking for Spring!
		    		 ~Your Day Care Staff

DAYCARE

[image: Image result for VALENTINE FISH]
	Hopefully all of our friends have been enjoying their lunch bunch time!  We have many regulars this year! 	
	For those children going to kindergarten next year, Lunch Bunch is a great way to prepare your child for a full day of school.  The children enjoy having lunch with their friends and having free playtime. Tuesday and Wednesday, we visit Mrs. Panday in the library.  Thursday and Friday, we visit Mrs. Hunter for music.  Some days we go to the playground 2 times!  Consider arranging a day with their classmates.  Moms can run a few extra errands or be able to work a few hours longer.  
	We look forward to seeing some new Lunch Bunch friends, as well as enjoying our “seasoned” friends this month!
~Mrs. Panday (Monday); Mrs. Pifer (Tues/Thurs); 
Mrs. Dwan (Wed/alt.Fri) & Mrs. Taylor (alt.Fri)

Monday- Friday 11:45 to 3:00
Monday thru Friday 11:45 – 3:00 $20.00 per session; 
$12.00 for Mrs. McElwain’s 1:30 dismissal

						

Lunch Bunch
Happy February!!
          January has flown by, with little snow to show for it! This month we learned the letters and sounds for Kk, Ll, Mm, and Nn. We were able to fit in some fun science lessons with ice and snow! The children also had fun with our shadows unit. We were also able to work on tracing and writing our names, one to one correspondence, and friendship skills, like being able to name other friends in the class.    
          In February we will be seeing lots of Pink! Our color of the month is Pink, keep an eye out for the pink bag! This will certainly help us celebrate Valentine’s Day! We will have a fun snack and craft planned for the 14th. We will also exchange our Valentine’s that day. More information will be sent in my weekly emails!
 This month, we will start our unit on Community Helpers; we will discuss what a community helper is, and how they help us. In Science, we will be talking about healthy eating habits and the importance of exercise. With “All About Me Day” coming in March, we will be working very hard on our projects for the big day! 
          Thank you to all our parent volunteers who have signed up to help out in the classroom! We know you enjoy seeing your little ones, but your extra pair of hands and eyes are truly appreciated! Please continue to send in your great snacks! With our Health unit focusing on healthy choices, please keep that in mind when choosing your snacks! Thank you!!
   	
	Dates to Remember:
		Friday, February 7th 		Staff Development – No School – Daycare only
		Friday, February 14th  	Valentine Snack 
		Monday, February 17th 	Presidents Day – schools closed
		Wednesday, February 19th  	Baltimore Aquarium visits
		Friday, March 27th   		Save the Date… “All About Me” Day - info to follow

Have a love filled February!! 
				~ Amanda Donoho & Laurie Collidge
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PNIII – Mrs. Donoho & Mrs. Collidge


Thank you for the Box Tops!
We ask you not to stop!
You scan, you clip, you glue
Once again we thank you!
CONGRATULATIONS PARENTS! 
We’ve raised over $500.00 this year!
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BOX TOPS 
TODDLER TWOS                             
Miss Cadigan, Mrs. Dwan & Mrs. Dooley - M/W/F, T/Th “A”
 Mrs. Donoho & Mrs. Huber - Tuesday/Thursday “B” 
													
Dear Parents,

We have been very busy this January!!  We read various books about winter and snow.  This month we also learned a lot of new songs like Two Warm Mittens, and our blue and white color songs.  We had fun making our own snowmen, snowflakes penguins and bears. 
We will begin February learning about groundhogs and getting ready for Valentine’s Day by making valentines for our families and some other fun crafts.  Our class parties will be Thursday, February 13th & Friday, February 14thand are for the kids only.  
 In February, our shape of the month is a heart and the color is pink.  We will continue identifying our first names and begin cutting with scissors.  We also get to visit Mrs. Panday on Tuesday and Wednesday for library time.
A big thank you for everything that you do including sending in snacks that the children enjoy and your continued support!

Dates to Remember:
	Friday, February 7th 		Staff Development – No School – Daycare only
	February 13th & 14th 		Valentine Parties
		February 17th 	 		Closed for Presidents’ Day
February 21st 			Movie Night 
		February 19th & 20th  		Aquarium Visit
	
	Thank you and have a wonderful February.
				Think Spring!
				~ Mary Cadigan, Pam Dwan, Cris Dooley, 
					Amanda Donoho & Chrissy Huber
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 Happy 2020 Everyone, 
January flew by! Since January 20th was National Penguin Day, we read lots of books on Penguins including “Penguin Pete” by Marcus Pfister, a fiction book and “Pierre the Penguin: A True Story” by Jean Marzollo and Laura Regan, a non-fiction book. We talked about the differences between fiction and non-fiction and asked the kids which they preferred. It was actually a good mix, which I loved.   
In honor of MLK Day we talked about his message of peace and togetherness. Another holiday we read about and discussed was the Chinese New Year. We talked about the similarities and differences to our own New Year celebration. Most of the children suggested we celebrate both the New Years because it would be fun. You have to love these little ones’ spirit. 
For February, we have a lot of exciting things going on. The Toddler Twos will start having Library once a week for fifteen minutes. I am ready for and excited to welcome my little friends to the world of imagination and play. 
February will also include books and activities about Groundhog Day, Valentine’s Day and President's Day. We will also read some Caldecott Medal books and talk about them. Another fun event for this month will be the ‘100th day of school’ celebration.
Finally, a “Thank you” to our most recent birthday book club members: T.J. Saxenmeyer, Jason Paz, William Jia, Hannah Novashinski, Maddi McIntyre and Noah Zhu. Every child who becomes a member gets to enjoy their gift to the library for a week before bringing it to school to become part of the collection. We greatly appreciate all of the generous supporters of our library- and it’s never too late in the year to join! 
~ Kim Panday
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In December our PK classes looked at the work of contemporary artist Keith Haring and used his dancing figures to make their own colorful paintings. A snow day delayed our PN lesson.
In January our PN classes tried printmaking, looking at the work of Japanese artist Ohno Bakufu. His wonderful paintings of fish inspired our own aquarium paintings.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our PK classes discussed John James Audabon, famous for his wonderful illustrations of birds. We made our own unique birds using paint, glue and feathers, of course! 
Inspired by architect Frank Lloyd Wright, our kindergarten class designed, built and painted their own special houses from tissue boxes and paper towel tubes.
We look forward to creating many experiential art projects, as well as have lessons on artists, throughout the winter.
As always, I thank you for your wonderful children!
~Amy Wells
	


ART NEWS FROM MRS. WELLS
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			Greetings!  Upon returning to school in January, the children started 				        learning songs about the winter season.  Winter clothing, weather, and activities 			                   were the focus of many of the month’s songs, fingerplays and creative movement 			        activities. The children enjoyed using stick puppets for two of their favorite songs		                   “The Snowmen Pokey” and “The Itsy Bitsy Snowflake”. They also enjoyed the 			                   song, “I Made Myself a Snowball” which is about a snowball that turns into a puddle 			        after being brought inside overnight. Classroom units on hibernation were reinforced in       		music with songs about the various locations of animals during the winter months.  At the end 
 January, the music curriculum focused on the concept of rhythm through the use of instruments (rhythm sticks), and through participation in movement activities involving scarves and beanbags.
	One of the curriculum objectives for all of the preschool age groups is to sing songs representative of different seasons, holidays and calendar events. The month of February certainly provides us with this opportunity as we explore Groundhog’s Day, Valentine’s Day, President’s Day, and Dental Health month through both vocal and instrumental music activities. In addition, the children in the two year old classes will be learning some new songs about shapes. The children in the three and four year old classes will be introduced to some creative songs about letter sounds. The Kindergarten class will use instruments to explore rhythm patterns and to gain an understanding of the musical term “rest”.  They will also be learning some 2 or 4 beat ostinatos! All classes will continue to enjoy our wonderful classroom rhythm instruments: the tone blocks, tambourines, shakers, triangles, maracas, drums, cymbals, bells and rhythm sticks!
								~Ginny Hunter
				INCLEMENT WEATHER POLICY



***PLEASE POST IT ON YOUR REFRIGERATOR!!***
	1.  If Baltimore County Schools are closed, Havenwood will be closed.  
	2.  If Baltimore County Schools are delayed 1 hour, Havenwood morning classes will be delayed 1 hour and will dismiss at the regular time.  Afternoon classes will begin at their regular time.
	3.  If Baltimore County Schools are delayed 2 hours with no morning kindergarten, Havenwood's policy will be as follows:  YES WE WILL STILL HAVE MORNING CLASSES!
	     	a.  Kindergarten sessions will meet from 10:45-2:45
	     	b.  PKI (Mrs. Taylor) will meet from 11:00 - 1:00
	     	c.  PreK II (Mrs. McElwain) will meet from 11:00 – 1:30
	     	d.  PKIII (Mrs. Huber) will meet from 11:00-12:30 
	     	e.  3 year olds will meet from 11:15-12:45
	     	f.  Toddler a.m. sessions will meet from 11:15-12:15;
	     	g.   Lunch Bunch will meet from 12:45-3:00.  No refunds will be made for 
                              shorter sessions due to inclement weather conditions.
	4.  If Baltimore County Schools close early, Havenwood will close early.
	5.  Daycare will be closed when Baltimore County Schools are closed.  When there are delayed openings in the County, Havenwood's daycare will open at 9:00 A.M.  If schools close early, daycare will also close early.
	6.  Havenwood Preschool and Day Care may also close early at the discretion of the director.  On rare occasions, we may feel it necessary to make decisions different from the county regarding openings and closings.  In these instances, you will be notified by TV, radio or by phone.
	7.  The Kindergarten calendars reflect additional time/days needed to comply with state requirements including inclement weather days.  Toddler Two, Three Year Old, and Four Year Old classes are not required to make up unscheduled closings.  If weather conditions are severe and prolonged, the Preschool Council will consider the possibility of alternative action.

Please listen to WBAL radio, watch WJZ TV, WBAL TV & WMAR TV for Havenwood’s closings
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Dear Havenwood Church and Preschool families,
	Thank you so much for your collection of holiday gifts.  You made lots of smiles happen at Glenwood Life Counseling Center.  This wonderful event could never happen without you.
Blessings,
Second Presbyterian Church & the Glenwood Life 
Counseling Client Advocacy Team

From Pastor Dave

“Come to me, all who labor, and I will give you rest.”

If you’re the parent of a pre-schooler, it seems the only break you get is when you’re in the bathroom and they’re sleeping, ‘cause Lord knows they won’t leave you alone if they’re up.

While the joy of parenting is profound and the greatest of honors – I mean, you’ve been entrusted with the well-being of such a beautiful precious child – it is also tiring. Needs are constant. Injustice abounds. Imaginative play can elicit swift admonition if you don’t instantly intuit the rules so very obvious to your child. And can we talk about picky eaters?

You’re not alone. We’ve all gone through it or are right in the mix. Take it from the vets – take a break.  Get a sitter, call grandma or auntie what’s-her-face and go out. Attend events with free child care. Snuggle in after they’re in bed, turn things off, and lose yourself in prayer. The best way to be a good parent is to make sure you have the bandwidth for all that parenting requires. So come, weary one, lay aside your burdens, and find grace in regular, rhythmic, restorative rest. Reclaim energy through play. In Christian and Jewish traditions, this is what keeping sabbath is all about, and it’s good. 

<><  <><  <><  <><  <><   ><>  ><> ><>  ><>  ><>

Pancake Supper on Fat Tuesday, February 25th from 5-6:30. Pay what you want! Proceeds will support Havenwood’s efforts to build a Faith House with Habitat for Humanity. Together with several other churches, Havenwood is committed to raise funds and supply volunteers to build a home with Habitat in the Woodburne-McCabe neighborhood. More info will be available at the supper.

What’s a Fat Tuesday? Traditionally, it’s the day before Ash Wednesday when Christians would vow to fast during the 40 days of Lent. All fats in the home which would otherwise spoil were used up and served as breads, pancakes, pastas, and uber-doughnuts (a.k.a. Paczki, Fasnacht, Beignets and Cenci).

<><  <><  <><  <><  <><   ><>  ><> ><>  ><>  ><>

On Ash Wednesday, Pastor Dave will be available for the imposition of ashes and prayer on the sidewalk along Ridgely Road after drop-off and pick-up. A full service of repentance is offered at 7PM.



















HAVENWOOD PRESCHOOL'S
     [image: C:\Users\User\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\6UEFHFD7\owl-reading[1].gif]                                                                                 [image: C:\Users\User\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\ILSH09WT\rk8_teacher1[1].gif]STORY BOOK
Summer
First Come, First Serve
Payment due at Registration
 



Full Name of Student______________________________________Nickname_______________________

Address______________________________________________________________________________
               Street                                                                         City                                   Zip Code

Telephone_________________________ Date of Birth____________________Sex__________________

Parent’s #1_________________________________________Cell______________________________

Parent’s #2_________________________________________Cell______________________________

Place of employment:
	Parent #1________________________________ Parent #2_______________________________
	
	Telephone________________________________Telephone_______________________________

			     5/26-5/29	            6/1-6/5		             6/8-6/12	 	6/15-6/19     
9:00 – 12:00	Class:	     T-Fri.______ 	M-F	______     	 M-F	  ______          M-F      ______
($35.00 per day)      	     W/F  ______	M-W-F______	  M-W-F______          M-W-F ______

	Early Bird 8-9	 ______		______		  ______	          ______ 
      	($ 10.00 per day)		(please specify which days are needed)	

	Daycare 12-5   	_______		______		 ______                     ______
   	($35.00 per day)		(please specify which days are needed) 	 (no D/C on 6/19)
											       school closes @ noon

Lunch Bunch 12:00 to 3:00 option available $20.00 per day
No Lunch Bunch on 6/19 – school closes at noon

Please indicate which days you will need:_____________________________________

	This registration form is considered a contract between you and Havenwood Preschool Center for the selected weeks.  Summer extension tuition is non-refundable for any reason.   In the rare event that a class is canceled due to unforeseen circumstances, full reimbursement of money paid for unused class time will be issued.  
	For all children, an appropriately completed health inventory, immunization record, and an emergency form must be on file one month prior to the commencement of the summer program along with a copy of the results of any special testing, evaluation, or IEP of the student.  
	
	Names, addresses, and phone numbers of students are published for all Havenwood classes.  If you prefer that any or all of this information be kept private, please notify the preschool office.
Signature________________________________________  Date____________________
	        
Story Book
Summer 

Mathematics
Literacy
Science


Havenwood Preschool is offering an extension to the school year.  
Just pick the week(s) that you would like your child(ren) to attend.  
We will only be offering 3 & 5 day options for all programs.

Payment is due at the time of registration
Send in the registration & payment in your child’s homework folder!!
"Swing into Summer" will be literacy based with fun summer activities, such as arts & crafts, nutrition, outdoor play, center based learning, etc.  The children will be grouped by age and days attending to provide age appropriate curriculum.  
All children must be potty trained!!

Week of May 26 – May29 (four day week)
			Tuesday – Friday		$     140.00
			Wed & Friday			 70.00
	 		Early Bird 8:00 - 9:00	$	 10.00 PER DAY
	 		Daycare 12:00 - 5:00		 35.00 PER DAY	    		        

Weeks of June 1-5, June 8-12, June 15-19 
(Prices quoted are per week)
			Monday – Friday		$    	175.00 each week
			Mon/Wed/Fri			 	105.00 each week
			Early Bird 8:00 - 9:00	$	 10.00 PER DAY
	 		Daycare 12:00 - 5:00		 35.00 PER DAY

M.A.O. (My Afternoon Out) 12:00 to 3:00 option available (a.k.a. lunch bunch) 
$20.00 per day (must prepay)
Questions: Susan or Kathy 410-252-5420
Complete Registration Form on Reverse Side
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